Planning & Land Use Department

Town of Barrington
PO Box 660

333 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195
barrplan@metrocast.net

barrplan@gmail.com

NOTICE OF CONTINUATION
June 30, 2014

Kevin D. Roy

Carrie Vaich

42 Knowles Drive
Barrington, NH 03825

Re: 115-48 & 50-GR-14-ZBA Request by applicant for a variance from 4.1.1 Minimum Standards,
request that Lot 50 be allowed to be reduced from 57,462 s.f. to 33,741 s.f. to allow lot 48 to
increase from 14,745 s.f.to 38,467 s.f. located at 39 & 42 Knowles Drive (Map 115, Lots 48 &
50) in the General Residential (GR) Zoning District. By Kenneth A. Berry, LLS, P.E.; Berry
Surveying & Engineering; 335 Second Crown Point Road, Barrington, NH 03825

Dear Kevin and Carrie:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Zoning Board at its June 18, 2014 meeting CONTINUED the
application referenced above to the July 16, 2014 meeting.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely, f /
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Marcia J. Gasséé
Town Planner & Land Use Administrator
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